

HODGSON RUSS PARTNER GARY M. SCHOBER ELECTED TO BOARD OF BUFFALO NIAGARA PARTNERSHIP

July 22, 2004 Attorneys

Gary Schober

New members of the Board of Directors of the Buffalo Niagara Partnership were elected at the organization's annual meeting Tuesday. They are:

- Theodore W. Dougher, Vice President, Operations Excellence and Supply Systems Praxair, Inc.
- Paul J. Kolkmeyer, President & CEO, First Niagara Bank
- Kenneth Peterson, President, Signal Construction
- Sharon Randaccio, President, Performance Partners
- Gary M. Schober, Partner, Hodgson Russ
- Michael J. Sendor, President, Nussbaumer & Clarke
- David M. Zebro, Principal, Strategic Investments & Holdings, Inc.
- Stephen Zenger, President, Zenger Group, Inc.

Retiring from the Board of Directors are:

- Dianne Bennett, Chair, Hodgson Russ
- James R. Boldt, Chairman & CEO, CTG
- Donald K. Boswell, President & CEO, WNY Public Broadcasting Association
- Jerry Castiglia, Principal, J.B.C. Enterprises
- David C. Hohn, President & CEO, Roswell Park Cancer Institute
- Paul J. Koessler
- Joseph Levesque, President, Niagara University
- Robert Mikulec, President, Osgood Machinery Inc.
- Andrew J. Shaevel, Co-CEO, Remarketing Services of America, Inc.

###

